
 

 

August 31, 2018 

 
FROM THE PRINCIPAL’S DESK...    
 
Greetings SJES Families.... 
 
WELCOME BACK. It brings me great joy to see many familiar faces as well as 
our new students and families.  A special note to gratitude goes to our faculty, 
staff, extended day, and maintenance department for all of your preparations and 
hard work. There were roughly fifty wonderful men and women that helped us get 
off to a fantastic start and the best is yet to come. 
 
The Preschool staff has added their final touches to our new building and they 
wait with baited breath for our little preschoolers to begin next week, what a 
moment it will be! Bishop Burbidge attended the Diocesan Deacon Picnic last 
weekend and I am told he had an opportunity to tour our beautiful preschool. It is 
a time of celebration and we will host a Preschool Dedication Ceremony on 
Thursday, September 20th immediately following the 8:30 a.m. Mass to mark this 
historic event. We are blessed and it is a great time to be a St. John Eagle. 
To remain informed, please continue to check our school calendar on the website 
(sjesva.org) for Early Dismissals, Holidays, Upcoming Events, etc. We encourage 
you to remain actively involved in your children’s education. Please check 
homework online daily and if applicable, your child's agenda. For new families, 
there is a "homework" tab on our website and our uniform guidelines can also be 
found under "Resources". 
 
If possible, please join us for our Back to School Night on Thursday, 
September 6th at 7:00 pm. This is a great opportunity to learn more about our 
school, classroom instruction, and various opportunities that are available at St. 
John the Evangelist School. Our first PTO Event, The Back to School Picnic, will 
take place the following day from 3:30-5:30 pm. The cost is only $7 per family 
and there will be many activities to keep the little ones entertained. 
In closing, we are very grateful for the personal and financial sacrifices your 
family has made to attend St. John the Evangelist. Our faculty and staff look 
forward to forming a strong partnership with you for the betterment of our 
students and the Catholic faith. May we continue to grow in God's grace and 
wisdom. 
 
God bless, 
 
Mr. Temple Macdonald 
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Upcoming Events 
 

 
 
 

Monday, September 3 
Labor Day/No School 
 
Thursday, September 6 
Back to School Night 7-9 pm 

 
Friday, September 7 
Mass with Rosary 
Back to School Picnic 3:30-5:30 

 
September 10-20 
Scantron Testing 
 
Friday, September 14 
Fall Portraits 
 
Thursday, September 20 
Dress Down Day 
SCA Election Speeches 
 
Friday, September 21 
SCA Election 
Early Dismissal 11:30 am 
 
Wednesday, September 26 
K-4 Think Stretch Assembly 8:30  

 
Friday, September 28 
Mass with Student of the Month 

Early Dismissal 11:30 am 
NO Extended Day 
 
Friday, October 5 
Mass with Rosary 
Monday October 8 
Columbus Day-NO School 
 
Friday, October 12 
Interims 
Race For Education 
 
Please check the school website 
for the complete calendar. 
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School and Club News  
 

 

Power School Updates: Emergency Care and Photo, Press, Audio and Electronic Media 
Release For Minors 

It is now time to update your child's Emergency Care Form and Photo, Press, Audio and Electronic 
Media Release for Minors forms. Both of these forms are mandatory diocesan forms that have to be 
updated yearly and the Emergency Care Form is a vital part of our crisis plan. Please take the time to 
log into PowerSchool and update both forms online.  The website to access this information 
is arlingtondiocese.powerschool.com 

If you do not have PowerSchool login information, please email Melissa Quarry 
at mquarry@sjesva.org.  

 

Handbook/Handbook Agreement 

Please review the attached 2018-2019 Elementary School Parent/Student Handbook. The Agreement 
Form (the last page of the handbook) should be signed by all parents and all middle school students 
before August 27.  This is also a diocesan requirement. 2018-2019 Elementary School Parent/
Student Handbook  

 

Extended Day 

Extended Day information is attached.  Since all students must sign into Extended Day if not picked 
up in carpool, we ask that ALL families complete this form as well.  Extended Day 2018-2019  

 

Pickup Authorization 

Please complete the attached Pick Up Authorization.  Please note, any person not listed on the form 
will not be permitted to pick-up your child without written permission.  Pick up Authorization  

 

Background Checks – Policies for School Parent Volunteers 
As part of the diocesan initiative to maintain a safe environment for our children, all volunteers with 
“substantial contact” with children are required to complete a background check prior to working in 
the school and to complete VIRTUS training.  This includes parents who wish to attend field trips or 
volunteer in support of classroom activities.  Parents are encouraged to complete this paperwork 
promptly and those who have not yet completed the background check process may request a packet 
of forms from the school  office.  
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Notes from the Nurse 

Immunizations  
Virginia law requires that new students and students enrolling in kindergarten provide 
updated documentation of the Commonwealth of Virginia School Health Form signed by a health 
care official.  Additionally, in accordance with the immunization requirements for the State of Vir-
ginia, all 6th grade students must receive a Tdap booster before returning to school in the fall. Please 
be aware that providing documentation of immunization is a necessary condition for enrollment. 
Should you have any questions about immunization requirements, please contact our school nurse, 

Mrs. Catts  mcatts@sjesva.org. 

  

Cafeteria 

Campus Cuisine offers lunch service for St. John the Evangelist Catholic School. They provide spe-
cialties from local restaurants which includes the following restaurants: Subway, Chick-fil-a, Ledo’s 
Pizza and Pasta, Panera Bread and Dominos.  You will need to set up your child(ren) with campus 
cuisine to place orders and for those who have used this program in the past you will need to go in 
and update your child's information.  All orders/changes need to be placed by 12:00pm the day be-
fore.  Specific details are attached and the new access code is provided .  Our cafeteria also offers 
chocolate milk, 2% white milk and apple juice and water.  The order form is attached.  We also offer 
ice cream daily in our cafeteria which ranges from $.50-$2.00 which can be purchased daily.  Money 
for ice cream is the only cash accepted in the cafeteria.Also, we feel it is important for all students to 
eat a well-rounded meal at lunchtime.  If your child forgets a lunch and does not remember until 
lunch time, he/she will be provided with a Forgotten Lunch.  A Forgotten Lunch contains: Milk or 
Water, Peanut Butter and Jelly or Cheese Sandwich, Single serving of Applesauce or Fruit cup and a 
String Cheese stick.  We will notify you that your child received a “Forgotten Lunch” notice.  Please 
have your child return the notice to the school office, along with the $4.00 payment.  Campus Cuisine 
2018-2019           Milk-Water-Juice Order Form  
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